
PLANNING BOARD  
APRIL 10, 2014 

MINUTES 
 
Chairman Giger called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM 
Members present: Giger, Burke, Parent, Perkins, Svarczkopf, and Wilson 
Member absent:  Barringer 
 
PARKING CONFERENCE 
Chairman Giger, Member Perkins, Member Burke, and T own Planner Michelle Collette 
attended a conference on parking sponsored by the Department of Housing and Community 
Development and the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission on Tuesday, April 8, 2014.  The 
conference, which is available on the MAPC website, featured: 
  

“Donald Shoup, Distinguished Professor of Urban Planning at UCLA, delivered the 
keynote address. Shoup — author of The High Cost of Free Parking and renowned 
parking guru — outlined the benefits of charging the right price for on-street parking, 
returning parking revenue to the neighborhood in which it is raised, and removing 
minimum off-street parking requirements.” 

 
 


